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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As many of you are aware, there will be residential trips to Bewerley Park Outdoor Education Centre 
for Class 4 and to East Barnby Outdoor Education Centre for Class 5 this year. 
 
Both of these trips will comprise of activities throughout the day, providing a fantastic experience for 
all children involved. 
 
These are both wonderful opportunities that are sure to stretch comfort zones and challenge everyone 
on many different levels. Don’t worry though, all of the instructors at Bewerley and East Barnby are 
fully qualified in the activities that they run and will ensure that Class 4 and Class 5 have an amazing 
and fun time.  
 
As this is a joint Year 3/4 trip OR Year 5/6 trip, this is the only opportunity that your child will get to do 
their residential to Bewerley or East Barnby. The staff feel that this is such a rewarding and beneficial 
experience and we would love to invite your child along.  
 
We appreciate that many of you will have questions about the residentials. We would like to invite you 
to an evening where we can explain what will happen throughout the duration of the residentials and 
answer any questions that you may have. 
 
The discussion will take place on Wednesday the 23rd of January, commencing at 17:30 and will last 
approximately 45 minutes. We look forward to seeing you and also look forward to answering your 
questions. 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Mr Brook and Mrs Dixon 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                          


